
Submitter: Glen Ardt 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

To whom it may concern, 

Passage of SB 210, eliminating vote by mail, would be a huge mistake. Vote by mail 

is a tried and true method of voting in Oregon. Vote by mail is an efficient and 

effective method for Oregonian’s to cast their ballots. It has been tested and shown to 

be a very secure method of voting. Eliminating vote by mail would be a huge injustice 

to Oregonians. Please strike SB 210 down.  

Yours, 

Glen Ardt 


